
To Whom It May Concern, 

It is my pleasure and honour to nominate Lorenzo L. Ancora for his work 
as a volunteer on the Dragora GNU/Linux-Libre project, an independent 
GNU/Linux distribution based on concepts of simplicity and aimed at the 
free software community. Dragora is founded by Matías Fonzo in 2007 to 
support the free software movement. Our project involves people from 
all  over  the  world,  who  with  their  time  and  effort  try  to  provide  a 
complete operating system that respects the freedom of the user. 

Starting in March 2024, Lorenzo offered his skills to improve the official 
website of Dragora (https://www.dragora.org), proving his knowledge of 
HTML 5 and CSS3, as well as offering a new project logo based on the 
SVG format. The result is a well-balanced website that adapts very well to 
mobile devices (which have smaller screen sizes). 

For  Lorenzo's  contributions,  not  only  by  his  habit  to  communicate  in 
advance, but also suggesting in private and public meetings all kinds of 
improvements  to  the  project,  I  am very  pleased  to  recommend  him.
If you have any questions, please feel free to email me. 

Sincerely, 

Matías Fonzo 
Dragora's Founder 
Email: selk@dragora.org 
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